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Richmond Restaurant Denies Pro-Family Group Dinner 
Shocking Display of Bigotry, Intolerance and Hypocrisy 

 
RICHMOND, VA – On Wednesday evening, an hour and a half before a reserved Family 
Foundation gathering in a private room, Metzger Bar and Butchery denied entry and service to 
the pro-family group, solely based on their political opinions and religious beliefs.   
 
“It is alarming and disgraceful that this restaurant has a political litmus test to get in the front 
door,” said Victoria Cobb, President of the Family Foundation.  “All Virginians should be 
concerned about this extreme bigotry and intolerance of people of faith, irrespective of their own 
political or religious beliefs. Everyone should be concerned that Virginians are being denied 
access in the marketplace, solely based on their beliefs.”  
 
Cobb continued, “We live in a free market and people have many choices of where to dine, so 
we took our business elsewhere. Metzger’s has now isolated a wide base of customers who 
would rather go elsewhere than patron a bigoted restaurant. Most Virginians are charitable and 
would not only serve people with differing political or religious viewpoints but would share a 
meal with them and enjoy the exchange of different viewpoints.” 
 
Metzger Bar and Grill is located in Church Hill, about a half a mile from Historic St. John’s 
Church, where Patrick Henry declared, “Give me liberty, or give me death.”   
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